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St Aidan’s Student Weekly Notices 
Week (2) commencing 1 November 2021 

 
Exam Information 
Admission Tests for Oxford and Cambridge, Biomedical Admissions Test (BMAT), Test of Maths for University Admission 
(TMUA) 
Test Dates: 
3 November 2021 AT 9.00 AM – BMAT, CAT, ECAA, ENGAA, MAT, MLAT, NSAA, OLAT & Philosophy Test 
4 November 2021 AT 9.00 AM – ELAT, HAT, PAT, TMUA, TSA (Oxford) & TSA S1 (Cambridge) 

• NB: The following tests are computer based and will therefore be taken by students in the Bede IT room - BMAT, 
TMUA, TSA & TSA S1 

• Test venue for all other written tests: tbc but will be held at St Aidan’s. 
 
General Information 
Psychology Drop-in Session 
Year 12 and Year 13 Psychology drop-in sessions are on Tuesday lunchtimes 12:40 - 13:20 in PS3 (SA) and G33 (SJF). Come and 
get help with your work, have a quiet place to study (Psychology) or just simply come for a chat anything psychological. Feel free 
to bring your lunch. 
 
Maths Drop-in Session 
There is a maths drop in session Wednesday period 4 in Ma10 with Mr Christy for Year 12 students (provided Year 12 don't have 
EEP) and in Ma1 with Mr Daly for Year 13 students.  
 
Debating Club 
This week Debating Club will meet in Hu1 from 12.30. All welcome. 
 
Amnesty International UK - It is better to light a candle than curse the darkness. 
Amnesty meet in DL1 every Wednesday at 12.30. All Year 12 and Year 13 welcome. Have a look at the Amnesty website for 
causes that need support: https://www.amnesty.org.uk/urgent-actions. This week we will be looking at a case involving 
defending girls’ and women’s rights by supporting pupils and teachers who are trying to obtain the freedoms we might take for 
granted.  
 
Busking Opportunity at Crimple Hall Christmas Market  
Talented solo or ensemble performers wanted for a Christmas Market at Crimple Hall near Harrogate. 1 Hour slots available: 
10am – 5pm Saturday 27 November or 10am – 4pm Sunday 28 November. Ensembles should be a maximum of 6 musicians and 
all music should have a Winter/Christmas/Seasonal theme. A power supply will be available if required. A great chance to raise 
money to support your musical ambitions or for the charity of your choice. For more details or to book a slot, please email 
Mrs Farrar m.farrar@staidans.co.uk    
 
Reminder 

• Please note that students should be wearing face coverings in corridors at St John Fisher. 

• Please take care crossing roads around school especially if you are wearing headphones. 
 
Thank you 
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